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10 JUNE 2010 
 

 
 

REPORT 12 
 (1215/12/IM) 
RESPONSIBILITY FOR MANAGEMENT AND RENEWAL 
OF TAWA CHRISTMAS LIGHTS – FORMAL REQUEST 
 
 
Wellington City Council is considering assuming responsibility for the 
management and renewal of all Tawa Christmas lights.  The Council requires a 
formal request to this effect from the Tawa Community Board. 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1.  Receives the information. 

 
2.  Requests that Wellington City Council assumes responsibility for the 

management and renewal of all Tawa Christmas lights. 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Lauren Kemple, Community Board Coordinator 
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